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I fully support this bill and the access it brings for patients. As an outpatient physical 

therapist, I recognize that this bill would allow my patients to access medically 

necessary supplies without burdening the overextended primary healthcare system in 

Oregon. This saves patients’ time and money and removes a roadblock to 

healthcare. Thank you for your consideration. 


